
NOTICE 

 

 

  Subject:  Staff Car Driver (Ordinary Grade) :   Driving Skill Test 

  

 

  Candidates who have applied for the post of Staff Car Driver (Ordinary 

Grade), the results of Preliminary Examination of which were declared on          

10
th
 January, 2017, are hereby informed that the Driving Skill Test for the post 

shall commence from 6
th

 February, 2017.  Call letters to individual candidates 

admitted for Driving Skill Test are being issued separately. 

 

2.  As per the norms, the number of candidates admitted for Driving Skill Test 

shall be 10 times the number of vacancies for that category. 

 

Recruitment Cell 

16.01.2017 

 
 


